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Sub : I strongly disagree with the revised code of coduct

Hello,

My child had some issues and was taken to couple of GP's, given different medicines but
none of them was able to identify the root cause except one GP who was able to identify
and solve the problem with simple treatment. Even though all of them were approved by
AHPRA only one was able to cure. Medicine or code of conduct did not help but personal
approach and expertise solved the issue. My child suffered a lot due to the incompetency
of other doctors, he had several sleep less nights -you may well know that children can't
tolerate small things.

I strongly believe that expert doctors should have their opinion shared with public- I
think this will work in the best interest of the society. If experts voices are silenced then
it will have a devastating consequence on the health of the nation.

I have seen in emergency patients waiting for hours to get served and some frustrated
leave the place without getting any treatment due to long queue. I think fixing this
should be the No 1 priority but its very disappointing to see the focus being diverted to
some unnecessary things.

Kind Regards,
Sasi N
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